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The U.S. Supreme Court’s recent decision to end the CDC’s eviction 
moratorium means delinquent tenants no longer have federal 
protection from eviction.  However, MHA has chosen not to pursue 
evictions due to unpaid rent at this time.  To remain housed delinquent 
families must:    

(1) meet with their property managers no later than October 15th;  

(2) complete an interim and/or a repayment agreement; and  

(3) contact Resident Services Advisor Melanie Thompson at 
251.301.0794 or mthompson@mobilehousing.org to apply for 
Emergency Rental Assistance Program (ERAP) funds.    

MHA’s Board of Commissioners and staff are doing everything possible 
to help prevent evictions.  We need your help to keep everyone housed 
during the difficult time.   


